
On 12th December 2014 social work students from Union University in the United States visited the 

Department of Sociology and Social Work.  The students who were on a tour of Kenya were received by 

the Chairman Dr. R. M Ocharo, the Social Work Coodinator Dr. Nungari Salim and the University of 

Nairobi Social Work Students Association Chairman Mr. Harold Mwaludah.  They discussed possibilities 

of collaboration betwen the two institutions. 


